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NHS Highland Letter of 13 October 2016 

Thank you for your letter of 16th September regarding Petition 1605 (Whistleblowing 
in the NHS – a safer way to report mismanagement and bullying). It is our view that 
Boards should have ownership of their own whistleblowing cases rather than an 
independent hotline. 

Whistleblowing cases in NHS Highland are low in numbers and we currently have a 
Non Executive Director as our Whistleblowing Champion which is working well. 

Yours sincerely, 

Elaine Mead 
Chief Executive 
 


